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The staff at The Manhattan Fish Market with the award

The Manhattan Fish Market, Sri Lanka was awarded with the Grade ‘A’ Award for the year
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in recognition of excellence in food safety and hygiene.

Commenting on the award, Shafraz Anees, Managing Director, The Manhattan Fish Market
Sri Lanka stated, “I am very proud and grateful to my team for their hard work which has
supported this award. We would also like to thank all our loyal customers for their
patronage. At The Manhattan Fish Market, we aim to deliver only the best and hope that
this year we continue to grow and improve with new products and exciting new
promotions.”


